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Tom Edmunds

From: Chris Gomm <Chris_Gomm@BATHNES.GOV.UK>
Sent: 30 March 2020 14:52
To: Mark Krassowski
Cc: Tom Edmunds
Subject: RE: Newbridge Road, Bath. Application Ref:19/01854/OUT
Attachments: Final Analysis Hartwells.pdf

Dear Mark, 
 
Many thanks for your email.  I am well thank you, hope you are too. I am still working just about,  notwithstanding IT 
issues. 
 
The final response came in the form of an email the content of which is attached. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Chris 
 

From: Mark Krassowski [mailto:Mark.Krassowski@walsingplan.co.uk]  
Sent: 26 March 2020 09:25 
To: Chris Gomm 
Cc: Tom Edmunds 
Subject: Newbridge Road, Bath. Application Ref:19/01854/OUT 
 
Dear Chris, 
 
I hope you are keeping well and are able to remain working. 
 
Would it be possible please to have the Cushman & Wakefield final viability response, the one where they confirm 
the 12.5% affordable housing? 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Krassowski 
Director 
Walsingham Planning 
Brandon House, King Street, Knutsford, WA16 6DX 
Phone: 01565 757500   Fax: 01565 757501  Mobile: 07825 990698  
Email: mark.krassowski@walsingplan.co.uk 
www.walsinghamplanning.co.uk 
 
COVID-19: In line with Government advice and our commitment to the safety of our staff, clients and other 3rd 
parties Walsingham Planning have set a full work from home policy without any disruption to our normal service. 
All of our team will continue to be available via email, video calls, voice calls and messaging. 
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If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please notify the sender.  The contents of any email may contain a virus which could damage 
your computer.  Whilst reasonable precautions have been taken to minimise this risk, we cannot accept liability for any damage which you suffer as 
a result of a virus.  You should carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachments. 
 
If you wish to see our privacy policy or know about how we hold data please follow this link to our website 
http://walsinghamplanning.co.uk/resources/privacy-policy.html 

 

********************************************************************************* 

The contents of this email message, and any attachments, are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. The message does not necessarily express the views of Bath & 
North East Somerset Council and should be considered personal unless there is a specific statement to the contrary. 

If you have received this email in error you may not take any action based on it, nor should you copy or show this to 
anyone; please reply to it and highlight the error to the sender, then delete the message from your system. 

The provision of links to Web sites which are not part of the Bath & North East Somerset Council domain are 
provided for convenient information sharing purposes. The Council is not responsible for the reliability of these 
links, or the information provided, and it is not intended to imply endorsement of the site. 

Subscribe to Inform - the free weekly e-newsletter from Bath & North East Somerset Council  

Click http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/inform3  

Making Bath & North East Somerset – the place to live, work and visit. 
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